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Crosspointe School – The end of another school year approaches, as the students finish exams and look 

forward to summer break, construction on the High school wing pushes forward. The foundation has been 

poured and work proceeds on the structure. We are grateful for the funds that 

were provided to get us to this point, and now we are asking the Lord for 

another $30,000 to see this project completed by the time school restarts in 

September. Please pray with us and give as the Lord leads.   Sister Tsedale, in 

her tireless efforts to improve the standard of education at Crosspointe School, 

continues to pray for educators that would be able to take time to come and 

help train our wonderful teachers. If the Lord would so lead you, please contact 

us through the email address provided above and we can discuss further what opportunities may be available. 

Social Media – We are excited about the progress being made on our new website and social media pages. 

Ms. DeeDee is hard at work with board member, Bruce Harrison, and friend of the ministry, Weston Gentry, to 

get our new and improved social footprint up and running. Be on the lookout as we will be introducing new links 

soon. 

Evangelism and Discipleship – A follow up event to the “Repentance and Reconciliation” Crusade EIM 

participated in SODO in April has been scheduled. Please pray for the “Praise 

and Thanksgiving” Crusade scheduled for September led by our wonderful 

friend Brother Jerry Spencer. The believers in Sodo are lifting praises to the 

Lord for answered prayer: 1) the end of the drought, 2) the protection against 

COVID, 3) the filling of the Renaissance Dam, 4) Prime Minister Ahmed’s 

reelection and several other more powerful displays of the 

Lord’s protection and power. Brother Haile is also 

prayerful planning a return trip to the Awassa region with Brother Don Whitt leading a 

small team the end of August. It will be the first time we have had teams back in this 

once fertile area in nearly 4 years, since the devasting ethnic conflicts that took place in 

2018. Please join us in praying for guidance and wisdom as to the Lord’s plan for EIM in 

Prime minister Ahmed  this region. 
receiving Noble Peace Prize   

Thank You - The Lord has truly shown himself faithful to the ministry of EIM, and we are so grateful to Him. 

We also wish to thank each of you for your financial gifts. prayer support, and your notes of encouragement, all 

of which help us to push forward in reaching the people of Ethiopia and the world with the wonderful message 

of the gospel of Jesus Christ. May the Lord richly bless each of you. 
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